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Hall Estill Cybersecurity & Data Privacy Attorney Collin R. Walke appeared on Scripps News "The Debrief" 
with  Dale Walters to discuss the Florida bill that bans children under 14 from having social media accounts
and the expected legal challenges the bill faces
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Collin R. Walke is special counsel and leads national law firm Hall Estill’s Cybersecurity and Data Privacy
practice. Prior to joining the firm, he served in the Oklahoma House of Representatives from 2016-2022 as
the State Representative for House District 87.
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